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020368-TP 

Hi Ruth. We are cancelling this company's I X C  and ALEC certificates. The names are the 
same. The only difference is the first word of the name is in all caps for one 
certificate and not for the other. The docket title of this docket has the name 
backwards. 

The I X C  name (first word only) should be I1ARBROS1I and the ALEC name (first word only) 
should be llArbrosll. Please change them. Thanks. 

1 


